
 

 

We are excited to announce that on 1/13/2022 our insureds will be able to take advantage of a 

paperless communication option of which will be rolled out in 2 phases. The first phase will only 

include notification via email with the second phase adding the SMS/Text notification options. 

Additional communication and materials demonstrating how insureds can opt in will be 

available immediately preceding the second phase (SMS/Text notifications). We've included 

some screens shots as examples of what the insureds will see in the portal. 

 

Customer Portal Registration Page Example 

 

 



Customer Portal Communication Settings Page Example 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Paperless Communication Email Example 

 

Customer Portal Documents Section Example 

 


